
I am writing to give my opposition to the passage of  HB 4145! The wording in this bill 

regarding the definition of “Family Member” used in the bill is overly broad and would 
allow the misuse of the extreme protection order and a violation of the civil rights of a 
US Citizen. In addition the bill decreases a persons right to due process and the 
presumption of innocent until proven guilty. I urge a no vote on this bill. 
  
Submitted By, 
  
Jeffrey Winn 
Oregonian and US Citizen  
 


